
                        Westmoreland Conservation Commission Meeting 

                             November 10, 2022 (unapproved minutes) 

 

Present: Marshall Patmos, Perry Sawyer, Jeanette Hubert, Jean Rudolph 

 

Meeting called to order at 7 PM 

 

Minutes of the Oct 13 meeting were approved. 

 

Perry reported about the Wantastiquet subcommittee of the Connecticut 

River Joint Rivers Commission Fall workshop at the Cheshire County 

property. 

 

Our 2023 budget request Is due November 14. After much discussion we 

are requesting $600 for 2023. An increase of $150 in anticipation of 

expansion of efforts for materials, promotion, incentives, and other items 

that might enhance activities such as the roadside cleanup, land 

conservation promotion, etc. 

 

We continued to review a draft letter to Steve Horton, the town’s 

management consultant for construction of the proposed new fire station. 

We made some modifications to the letter and will finalize it at our 

December meeting. 

 

Following a brief discussion of the proposed windmill construction request 

in town, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM. 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for December 8, 2022 at 7 PM at the town hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Marshall Patmos 
 

 

 


